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NENA Executive Director Resigns

COLUMBUS, Ohio (March 11, 2002)— Today NENA has accepted the resignation of W. Mark
Adams, its executive director.  Mr. Adams has resigned to pursue other career interests.

NENA President Sharon Counterman expressed her appreciation to Mr. Adams for his service
with and on behalf of the Association, and wishes him success in his future endeavors.

“It has been a pleasure and honor to serve NENA and 9-1-1 for the past three years,” Mr. Adams
stated.

# # #

A not-for-profit corporation, the National Emergency Number Association (NENA) is the only
educational organization dedicated solely to the study, advancement and implementation of
9-1-1 as America's universal emergency number. With the participation of a wide variety of
stakeholders and public safety entities, NENA has an individual membership of more
than 7,500 public safety executives, and is organized into 48 chapters.  The organization strives
to provide an effective and accessible 9-1-1 service for North America, measuring its success in
the lives saved by 9-1-1 each day. NENA also develops recommended operating standards and
protocol for 9-1-1 services from its headquarters in Columbus, Ohio. Learn more at
www.nena.org.


